
 

 

 

Considerate Parking at Lyndhurst School 

 
 

 
Dear Parents 

We are very fortunate to be situated in a lovely quiet residential area.  Our neighbours are aware of 
the school's needs, and we must respect the potential impact we have on their lives.  

My priority is the safety of the Lyndhurst community.  We have worked closely with the local council 
for many years, but as ever this is a very slow process.  We cannot change the way road users 
behave but I do hope that I can change the way the Lyndhurst community behaves.  This is not 
about parking bays, yellow lines, zigzags or road signs, it is about being considerate and us all 
helping to keep our Lyndhurst family safe.   

Put simply, please do not park, even briefly, on either side of the road outside the school buildings 
and driveway at any time.  There can be no exceptions to this.  There are plenty of parking spaces a 
maximum of 2 minutes' walk away from the school drive.    

We ask the children to be the best version of themselves and I urge you all to do the same please.   

Kind regards, 

Andrew Rudkin 
Headmaster 

 


